
DeSoto Fire District #2 

Regular Monthly Meeting Minutes 

March 14, 2023 

 

Jeff Ziegler called the meeting to order at 6:30pm on Tuesday March 14, 2023.  Present, 

in addition to Ziegler, were Board Commissioners Donnie Fisher, Kenny Sanchez and Timmy 

McInnis. 

The meeting was open to public comments and a discussion about the current rating was 

opened.  It was mentioned that we were waiting on Keatchie water to fill out a form and once 

that was completed and PIAL can come back out, the rating should improve from its current 

status.   

The February minutes were approved with Fisher making the motion to accept and 

Sanches seconding the motion, all were in favor of the approval of minutes. 

Stacie Crocker presented February financial statements to which Fisher made a motion to 

approve and Kenny seconded, all were in favor.   

Training was discussed and ways to make it easier for the fire fighters to be able to 

complete additional training needed for Fire District 2.  Further discussion will resume at next 

month’s meeting.  A retirement package was also discussed for McInnis and agreed upon with 

Kenny making a motion and Donnie seconded.  Insurance was discussed and will be continued at 

the next meeting. 

Timmy presented the chief report and noted there were 25 calls in the month of February. 

 

Ziegler adjourned the meeting at 7:15pm 


